Special Meeting of the Village Board of Trustees 7:00pm September 16, 2024 – DRAFT

The special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Greenwich was held September 16, 2024, in the Board Room at 6 Academy St. Present were Mayor Hurley, Trustees: Robinson and Moore. As well as Attorney Morency, Engineer Roy Richardson and Treasurer Clothier. Mayor Hurley opened the meeting at 7:00 pm.

New Business

- A full environmental assessment form was completed, negative declaration made. Project cost to include Abeel Ave contingency budget used, no change order necessary. Environmental conditions will not be changed as a result of the project.
- Resolution 27 of 2024 regarding the State Environmental Quality Review Act process for the Village of Greenwich Water System Improvement Project so moved by Trustee Robinson, seconded by Trustee Moore and carried by all.
- NYD/DRI application discussed. Several meetings are planned through October 2024. Developers
 will be welcomed to submit proposals to the Village and Town Boards for the Downtown
 Revitalization Initiative application, a \$4.5-\$10 million grant.

No correspondence

Public Comment: none

7:29pm Motion to close Special Meeting made on a motion by Trustee Moore, seconded by Trustee Robinson and carried by all.